Mest Milford Municipal Atilities Authority

TO: Homeowners/Residents of Parkway PWSID# 1615006

FROM: Kelly L Love, Administrator

DATE: 10/17/2011

RE: Boil Water Notice Lifted

Affected customers of Parkway were notified on October 14, 2011 of a problem with the drinking water due to a water main break on Melody Lane on October 12, 2011 and were advised to boil the water before using as a precautionary measure. We are pleased to report the repairs have been completed and subsequent water quality testing shows the water quality to be safe.

The BOIL WATER ADVISORY HAS BEEN LIFTED BY THE NJDEP and it is no longer necessary to boil your water before using for consumption.

The following measures are strongly encouraged at this time.

- Run your water faucets for 3-5 minutes to flush your service connection and interior plumbing with water from the service main.
- Empty and clean your automatic ice makers and clean water chillers.
- Change any filters (house, faucet, and refrigerator) on your system.
- Clean faucet screens.
- Drain and refill your hot water heater if the temperature is set below 113° Fahrenheit.
- Service connections with a water softener should be run through a regeneration cycle.
- Water reservoirs in tall buildings should be drained and refilled.

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your patience and cooperation.

If you should have any questions, please contact West Milford MUA at 973-506-7330, or contact the NJDEP, Mr. Matt Maffei 609-292-9968

179 Cahill Cross Road Suite 202. West Milford, New Jersey 07480 (973) 506-7330 • Fax (973) 506-7348 • mua@westmilford.org